FINAL MINUTES
PAWCATUCK RIVER HARBOR MANAGEMENT COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING
May 13, 2010

Chairman Scott Dilley called the meeting to order at 7.03pm. Those present at
this meeting of the Pawcatuck River Harbor Management Commission, held at
the Edythe K. Richmond Homes Community Building were:

Mr. Scott Dilley, Chairman Mr. George Smith, Secretary
Ms. Joyce Ballou, Regular Member Mr. Steven Schaub, Regular Member

The April 2010, minutes were reviewed. Mr. Schaub made a motion to accept
these minutes as is. Motion was seconded by Mr. Smith, and passed
unanimously.

There were no reports from the harbormaster, and there were no local or state
representatives present. Finance report had no new activity other than clerical
expense.

The only correspondence this evening was a letter from the First Selectman to
Mr. Neil Orkney, advising of status as an alternate member on the PRHMC.

Chairman Dilley is still incorporating the minor changes to the Plan from the
previous month's meeting. His goal is to have it to the selectmen prior to their
June 23" meeting.

Under New Business, the results of a study on mercury in the Pawcatuck River
will be presented on Sunday at the Stonington Yacht Club.

In addition, the Pawcatuck River Association has set aside a cleanup day/outing
for all to attend.

There being no further business, motion to adjourn at 7:30 pm was made by Ms.
Ballou and seconded by Mr. Smith. Motion passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

George Smith
Secretary



